DWG Report to ROS for September
The DWG met in Dallas on August 12 & 13 to review and incorporate changes into the DWG Procedural Manual. It was decided to defer part of the wind section for now. The procedural manual changes made at this meeting will be sent to the DWG members for further consideration. Work is ongoing for the second phase of TVD assignment. Tasks to be performed include obtaining a copy of draft IEEE 421, simulating the system with more likely parameters for compound source exciters, and determining whether compound exciters cause or amplify small signal problems.

It was noted that DWG does not have a formal mechanism to retain meeting minutes, annual stability books, studies, etc. Much of the work of the DWG may have been lost over the years. It was agreed to present the problem to ROS and to recommend that ERCOT System Planning archive the various DWG documents in some manner that is permanent and retrievable. 

Responses to the NERC blackout recommendations were also discussed and developed at the meeting in Dallas.
DWG 2005 flat-start work has begun. Members are to submit dynamic data updates to Chair by September 29, 2004.
